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October 29, 2004 

Manny Sirgo 
CBS Operating Corporation 
PO Box 2236 
Midland, TX 79702 

Re: PMX-225 Area of Review Requirements 
NSLU Well No. 12, API No. 30-015-04856 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Sirgo: 

Please note, the Division is hereby withdrawing the requirement to re-enter and re-plug 
the George Etz Well No. 2 API No 30-015-04924 located at 310 FNL and 1666 FWL, 
Section 30, Township 16 South, Range 31 East, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico. 

The location of this well was within the area-of-review of the NSLU Well No. 12 and 
records on this well indicated an unacceptable plug and abandon. 

It is our understanding this well cannot be found at this location or elsewhere within the 
area-of-review of the NSLU Well No. 12. 

Al l other stipulations and requirements in Division order PMX-225 remain in force and 
effect. 

Sincere! 

William V Jones Jr. PE 
wvjones@state. nm. us 
505-476-3448 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
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